
Food Bank Collection  

1st Trimester Offering 

We are so excited to support the OSL 

Food Bank for the first trimester this 

year. If you want to help our students 

in supporting the Food bank, feel free 

to donate personal care items by 

dropping them off in the church 

lobby or your child's classroom. 

Offering will also be collected each 

week at chapel in the baskets at the 

back of the sanctuary.   
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18  Worship @ 8:30 & 10:30am 
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  CEF Stamps 
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14-16 Confirmation Retreat 

24-27 Parent Teacher   
   Conferences 
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Farewell Deb Walworth 

This week we said farewell to Deb Walworth, our school 

secretary for the past 7 years, as she moves on to a new 

chapter in her life.  Students and their families shared 

memories, advice and well wishes throughout the week 

and during chapel on Wednesday.  We wish Deb a 

blessed wedding next weekend and thank her for her 7 

wonderful years of service! 



Chapel - Join us in person 

You are invited to join us for Chapel each 

Wednesday at 9:10am. Coffee hour is available 

from 8:15-9:10am. 
Attendance 

If your child is ill and will be 

out of school for the day, 

please notify the school by 

calling 517-882-8865 or email 

attendance@oursaviorlansing.org.  Please state 

your child's name, grade, date of absence and 

the specific reason for the absence.   

Early Pickup From School 

Parents, be sure to notify both the receptionist 

office and your child’s teacher in advance if you 

are picking up your child early from school.  This 

helps your pickup run smoothly and gives us time 

to have your child in the office at the time you 

requested. You may do this by emailing 

attendance@oursaviorlansing.org or calling  

517-882-8665.  

4-Year Old Learn to Pray Milestone  

On September 25th, from 9:30-10:20am 

in room 113, parents get to lead kids 

through prayer stations, talking about 

how to pray in all circumstances. Each 

child will receive a prayer pillow and 

booklet which includes prayers for 

many situations.  A special worship  blessing will 

take place during the 10:30am worship service on 

that Sunday. There is no cost for this milestone.  For 

more information contact Dave Wright.  

Medications at School 

If your child must take medication during the 

school day, please bring that medicine to the 

school office and complete a Medication 

Permission form. Children who keep inhalers in 

their backpacks should also have a Medication 

Permission form on file in the school office. All 

medicine must be in the original packaging and 

labeled with your child’s name.  If you think your 

child may need medicine for headaches or sore 

throats, please supply the office with the 

appropriate medication you wish your child to 

have.  The school office does not keep any 

medication on hand to give your child.  If your 

child has a headache or needs medication and 

we do not have that medication from the 

parent, a call will be made to the parent  

to bring medication. 

Food Bank Needs 

The food bank is in need 

of new or gently used 

children’s and school 

aged kids winter clothing 

and gear.  They are also in 

need of plastic grocery 

bags.  These donations and any non-perishable 

food can be dropped off to the food bank bin in 

the church lobby.  

Discover Our Savior Class 

For those who would like to join our congregation, 

or are simply interested in learning more about the 

Lutheran Church, the next Discover Our Savior 

Class will begin on Wednesday, September 21st, 

6:15pm. Sign up at the welcome desk in the lobby, 

or contact Sue Sundstrom  for more information 

at ssundstrom@oursaviorlansing.org. 

Faith & Fellowship Nights 

Join us this fall for 6 weeks from 6:15-7:30 starting 

on September 21st dedicated to bible study, We 

will start the night with a group devotion in the 

sanctuary. We will then have our Discover Our 

Savior Class, PSI Confirmation class, and a class led 

by Pastor Wangelin on Lutherans and Catholics. 

This is also an opportunity for your small group to 

meet here at OSL if you would like to reserve a 

room. For more information or for questions, 

contact Pastor Chris Deneen.  

Worship Opportunities 

Sundays: 8:30 & 10:30am - In-Person and Live 

Stream. 


